
Applications and nominations are now being accepted 
for the Surrey 500 – an exciting, new system leadership 

development programme aimed at 500 leaders across our 
health and social care system, including community partners.

Be one of the Surrey 500!

www.surreyheartlands.uk

csh.surrey500@nhs.net
07970 170686

For more information and to apply:
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Be one of the Surrey 500!

Applications and nominations are now being accepted for this brand 
new programme, which is designed to help our front line workforce 
and those in leadership roles overcome real or perceived barriers 
and foster a culture of collaboration across our system. It is Surrey 
Heartlands’ first large-scale programme offering the opportunity to 
learn with colleagues working right across health and social care.

Why is this different to other leadership programmes?

This programme focuses on systems leadership rather than the traditional 
theories of management and leadership. It focuses on the skills needed to 
work collaboratively across systems rather than the conventional way of 
working within organisational silos. The programme will help participants 
consider how to build relationships with peers and support the co-
creation of solutions to improve the health and well-being of citizens.

Participants will work together on how they can be the catalysts for 
change and action, and the programme is based on a successful model 
designed in conjunction with the Fylde Coast Integrated Care Partnership, 
Lancashire, and NHS North West Leadership Academy which achieved 
demonstrable system change within five months of commencement.

Who’s the programme for?

There are 500 places available for leaders in health and 
social care who want to work better across boundaries 
(organisations, professions, communities) to improve the 
health and outcomes of our patients and citizens.

What will participants achieve?

•	 Breaking down organisational boundaries – thinking as a 
system in addition to as an individual within a system

•	 Identifying new ways of working and collaborating
•	 Building personal resilience to support system change under pressure
•	 Implementing learning and quality improvement methods 

to focus on the impact for citizens and patients
•	 Increasing the pace and scale of transformation
•	 Understanding how you can play a role in supporting the 

Surrey Heartlands Health and Care Partnership’s ambitions

What’s the timescale and what’s involved?

The programme will be split into five cohorts each of 100 participants. 
The first of these will start in May 2019 for approximately eight months. 
Participants will attend six and a half days of development and community-
based learning and will also work on a project specific to their ICP.

How do I apply?

Our Integrated Care Partnerships will be nominating individuals to take 
part, and you can also apply to join, and request more information, 
by contacting csh.surrey500@nhs.net or calling 07970 170686.
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